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Tuesday 15th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
 
 

World Cup Launch – Monday 21st November 
2022 

 
 

 
On Monday 21st November we will be celebrating the launch of the men’s 
World Cup here at Fair Field.  
 
Children can come into school in football kits. Don’t worry if they don’t have football kits they can 
come in wearing their most sporty clothes!  
 
Children will have lunch 15 minutes earlier than usual and then settle down for the afternoon at 
1pm to watch England V Iran, whilst completing some World Cup themed activities.  
 
Activities will not just be focused around football. They will educate them on the countries taking 
part and the value of teamwork, resilience and determination. 
 
We hope you will join us in our excitement around celebrating this sporting event. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Goodwin 
Head of School 

Fair Field Junior School 
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